
TIRATH RAM SHAH CHARITABLE HOSPITAL 

 

05.09.2023 

 This is to inform you about an important event that will be taking place in Delhi - the G20 

Summit, scheduled for 08.09.2023 – 10.09.2023 

We understand that such events can often lead to disruptions in daily routines and 

services in Delhi. However, we want to assure you that there will be no change in our hospital 

services during these dates. All the departments will remain fully functional. 

Our commitment to providing healthcare services to our patients remains unwavering. 

Therefore, we have taken necessary measures to ensure that the G20 Summit will not affect 

our hospital services.  

The OPD services will continue to operate as per the existing schedule on September 

8th and 9th, 2023. On Sunday (10.09.2023), OPD will remain closed as usual. 

All appointments and consultations will proceed as planned. 

 

 

 

Dr. J.P. Singh 

Medical Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


